
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

Extraordinary Council Meeting 
 

7 April 2016 
 

(Revisions shown in bold text) 
 
Revised Recommendation: 
 
3.1 That the identified need for a new school in Paignton as outlined in the 

submitted report be noted. 
 
3.2 That, subject to consultation, the proposal to open a new primary school 

on the Torbay School Site at Torquay Road from September 2018 be 
approved and the Executive Director of Operations and Finance and 
the Director of Children’s Services, in consultation with the 
Executive Lead for Adults and Children, the Mayor and Group 
Leaders, be given delegated authority to make the final decision on 
the new primary school following consideration of the consultation 
responses.   
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